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Thank you, Chairman Lodge.

[’m Jeff Anderson from the Idaho State Liquor Division. I am pleased to present Rule Docket
15-1000-2000F which is the omnibus rulemaking of the fee rules from our agency.

There is one rule chapter in this omnibus action — these are existing rules that have been
previously reviewed by the legislature.

Our approach to the omnibus was in line with the Red Tape Reduction Act from Governor Little.
During the summer of 2019 we specifically reviewed our rules to identify and eliminate rules
that were obsolete, outdated, or unnecessary. We continued that same review before adopting
these omnibus rules.
[ am proud of the red tape reduction our agency was able to accomplish over 2019 and 2020.

o Wereduced licensing and other regulatory burdens.

o We eliminated redundancies and ensured administrative rules were in alignment

with code.
o We deleted 1,388 words and eliminated 3 pages of rules.

Overall, our rules are much lighter and easier for Idahoans to use.

There were no changes made to the fee rules. No new fees were added and no fees were
changed.

I would be happy to stand for questions on any of the fee rules that remain as part of the omnibus
docket.

I ask for the committee’s support of Rule Docket 15-1000-2000F.

Thank you.



